
Comrades Chou En-lai and Kang Sheng 

Hold Talks With New Zealand 

C.P. Delegation 

Comrades Chou En-lai and Kang 

Sheng, Members of the Standing 

Committee of the Political Bureau 

of the Central Committee of the 

Communist Party of China, held 

talks in Peking on January 18 with 

members of the delegation. of the 
Communist Party of New Zealand: 

January 24, 1969 

Comrades Jack Manson and Ralph 
Hegman, Members of the Political 
Committee of the National Com­
mittee of the Communist Party of 
New Zealand. 

The talks proceeded in an ex­
tremely cordial and friendly atmos­
phere. 

After the talks, Comrades Chou 
En-lai and Kang Sheng gave a ban­
quet in honour of the comrades of 
the New Zealand Communist Party 
delegation. 

The delegation of the New Zealand 
Communist Party left Peking for 
home by air on the morning of 
January 20 after concluding its visit 
to China. Comrade Chou En-lai, 
Member of the Standing Committee 
of the Political Bureau of the Cen­
tral Committee of the Chinese Com­
munist Party, was among those 
seeing the delegati~n off at the air­
port. 
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